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Comments: The proposed modification to the Holland Lake Lodge facility is not appropriate for the area.  This is

not an administrative adjustment or minor modification and therefor is not an appropriate use of a Catagorical

Exclusion.  The   character of the area would be ruined by the major expansion proposed.  The expansion would

put excessive pressure on the Forest's infrastructure and environment that would lead to irreparable damage to

the area.  Please do not approve this expansion.  I oppose the expansion.   


